
Q&A  Event:  Helping  Strata
Navigate Online Reporting
To assist the strata industry with navigating the new online
reporting changes the NSW Government will hold an online event
as follows…

New  Mandatory  AGM  Digital
Reporting for Strata Schemes!
Launching 30 June 2022, phase 2 of the ‘Strata Hub’, which
means new AGM reporting for strata schemes. What does this
mean?
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